
 

 

Summer Guidelines 
 

When the weather exceeds 20oC parents and carers may choose to send their children into school wearing 
‘summer uniform’ which is already explained in the planner but as a reminder please note: 

 

 Summer dresses must be full gingham (no tights, trousers, leggings or other combinations) with white 

socks. 

 Gingham dresses may be navy blue or emerald green. 

 Shorts must be tailored and not ‘cargo’ style shorts. 

 (KS1 & KS2) No polo shirts – smart uniform shirts only which may be short sleeved but tailored. 

If you cannot meet these requirements for the summer option then please wear normal school uniform as the 
summer choices are optional. 

Games lessons will take place outside whenever possible.  Please ensure that your child brings a full PE kit into 
school every Monday: teachers sometimes vary the day on which games lessons take place in order to benefit from 
good weather.  Children who do not have pumps or suitable footwear may not be able to take part in the lessons, 
for health and safety reasons.  

Please provide your child with a clear labelled water bottle (capacity no more than 500ml).  Water bottles should 
be taken home at night and washed out.  Children can top up bottles at school during the day. 

Please send in hats (clearly labelled) on hot days. 

Sun cream maybe sent in for your child to apply themselves (not to be shared with other children). 

In extreme hot weather we will employ out ‘wet play’ strategies and keep the children indoors for longer periods. 

 

For the safety of all children and adults, football must not be played in the playgrounds before and after school, 
and bikes and scooters must be pushed, not ridden on the school site. 


